
NOTICE OF BIDS 

TOWN OF SHERRY 

 

The Town of Sherry will accept sealed bids until 5:00 pm (CST) on Tuesday, June 18, 2019, at a 

special meeting in the Town of Sherry Hall, when bids will be opened.  The Town Hall is located 

at 9285 Second St., Milladore, WI 54454.  Submitted bids by mail may be sent to Chairman 

Dave Homb, 8755 County Road S, Milladore, WI 54454.   

 

3,108 tons of 1-1/4” crushed aggregate; 

19,359 sq. yds. Pulverizing asphalt; 

2,227 tons asphalt Type 3 MT 58- 28S; 

485 tons ¾” crushed aggregate for shoulders 

 

All work and materials shall be in accordance with Wisconsin Department of Transportation.  

Standard specifications for highway and structure, 2019 edition. 

 

Spec. Sheet and required Bid Forms may be obtained by contacting Town Clerk at 

sherrytownclerk@gmail.com; or through Chairman Homb at dave.homb@gmail.com. 

 

Bids awarded must submit Certificate of Insurance.   

For further information Chairman Dave Homb, Telephone: 608-807-8090. 

 

Town of Sherry Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids received, or to accept any bid 

they deem most advantageous to the town. 

Cheri Dimick 

Town of Sherry Clerk 
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